
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
 

Over the next several weeks, the counseling team will work with students by grade level to 

complete several tasks. 
 

A. Students will complete their Bridge Bill activity, a task required by the Georgia 

Department of Education for all students and is grade-level specific. These activities, 

found in Infinite Campus, are to aid in preparing your student for life after high school. 
  

B. Students will begin registering for their 24-25 school year and will choose their electives. 

  

1. Students will choose Eight (8) electives. Students may be scheduled for any of their 8 

elective choices and should choose their electives carefully. Elective changes may not 

be made after the school year begins.  Please encourage your student to review all 

elective options and read course descriptions before submitting their elective form. 

Elective course descriptions can be found from the link below: 

https://gonphs.weebly.com/course-descriptions.html 
2.  

  

C. Students will use the form below to make their elective selections. Students should only 

submit one form. If  your student needs to change their original elective form entry, the 

student must email their assigned counselor with the updated request. Students who enter 

more than one elective form may confuse scheduling for next year. Electives 

submissions are due Sunday, February 4th: 
 

           The Elective form can be found here or by scanning the QR Code below. 

 

                                       
 
 

D. Teachers will make the academic/core course recommendations for students. 
  

  
E. Once all electives and core academic courses have been entered into your student's 

academic planner, you will receive an email to review and sign off on these courses for 

the 24-25 school year using the academic planner located in Infinite Campus. 
  

F. Students who have not completed the State Health Survey and Drug-Free Paulding 

Survey, will do so during their meeting with the counselor. This anonymous yearly 

survey allows our school and district office to purchase and implement 

https://gonphs.weebly.com/course-descriptions.html
http://tinyurl.com/NPHSElectives


programs/materials that would benefit our students. Parents are also encouraged to 

complete the parent health survey  at https://gshs.gadoe.org/parents 

   

Below is the schedule of assigned Counselor Meetings. Counselors will call students to a 

classroom based on their last name during blocks 1, 2, and 4 following the schedule below. 

Students will receive a Canvas message of their specific time and location to report for 

registration.  
 

 
  
If you have further questions, we encourage parents to review information on our counseling 

website at www.gonphs.weebly.com or email your counselor. 
 

Respectfully, 

The NPHS Counseling Team 
  

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgshs.gadoe.org%2Fparents&data=05%7C01%7Clharris%40Paulding.k12.ga.us%7Ccbca8569fa4d417d0f8a08db02de85d5%7C0a4d13eb5a664a7092f1392d6edba3aa%7C0%7C0%7C638106926972999981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vDkdXn3rnHvuC7eQAUdwXRNIcMqhgbY7%2BaZxx00LUqY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gonphs.weebly.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clharris%40Paulding.k12.ga.us%7Ccbca8569fa4d417d0f8a08db02de85d5%7C0a4d13eb5a664a7092f1392d6edba3aa%7C0%7C0%7C638106926972999981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UYx7KLrl0J%2FvRZAwpeYwnqfy8zahNaOw0y%2BvK1JAHFs%3D&reserved=0

